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State of Michigan
	

	JENNIFER M. GRANHOLM

governor
	MICHIGAN COMMISSION FOR THE BLIND

PATRICK D. CANNON

state  director

	Department of Energy, Labor & Economic Growth

STANLEY “SKIP” PRUSS DIRECTOR



April 30, 2010 (Letter sent via Email and US Mail – CD sent via US Mail)
Mr. Paul Joseph Harcz, Jr.

1365 E. Mt. Morris Road
Mt. Morris, MI  48458
Dear Mr. Harcz, Jr.:

This letter is in response to your request for information under the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA), MCL 15.231 et seq, sent via email by you on April 27, 2010, and received by this office on April 28, 2010.  The information you requested is described as:  the audio recording of the June 20, 2008 meeting of the Michigan Commission for the Blind pursuant to the Michigan Freedom of Information Act referenced in this quotation:  “Mike Ellis advised Commissioners that there had not been audio streaming because there was equipment failure.  The Commission will have audio that has been captured.”
Your request for this information is granted.  The recording of the June 20, 2008, Michigan Commission for the Blind Commission Meeting is enclosed.  The enclosed recording is on a CD and is in a MP3 format and in a zip folder.  You will need to extract these files in order to listen to the audio.

Sincerely,
Carla Miller Haynes, FOIA Coordinator

Michigan Commission for the Blind

/cmh

Enclosure – CD (US Mail Only)
cc:
Patrick Cannon, Mel Farmer, Susan Turney, Sue Luzenski
DELEG is an equal opportunity employer/program.

Auxiliary aids, services and other reasonable accommodations are available upon request to individuals with disabilities.

201 N.WASHINGTON SQUARE ( P.O. BOX 30652 ( LANSING, MICHIGAN 48909

TOLL FREE 800-292-4200 (VOICE) 888-864-1212 (TTY) ( LOCAL 517-373-2062 ( FAX 517-335-5140

www.michigan.gov/mcb  


[image: image1.png]